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FOIA REQUEST 
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Dear Ms. Sealing: 

Pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, I request access to and copies of all 

communications and documents previous records on the Japan nuclear crisis. 


I also request access to and copies of all communications between the NRC, the Department of Energy, GE 

Energy and Hitachi-GE Nuclear Energy pertaining to the Japanese nuclear incidents caused by the March 11 

earthquake and tsunami. This includes, but is not limited to, problems at Fukushima Dai-ichi, nuclear plant. 


The communications should include emails, faxes, and written correspondence between the commission's 

chairman, its four commissioners, their staffs, and all other NRC employees to and from the DOE and to 

and from GE Energy, Hitachi-GE Nuclear Energy, and its designated representatives. 


-Through this request, I am gathering information on the crisis at the Japanese Fukushima Daiichi nuclear 
complex, which raised concerns in Congress and among the public about whether nuclear plants are safe in the 
U.S. This information is being sought on behalf of Greenwire for dissemination to the general public. 

I certify that I am reporter for E&E Publishing . 

. Please consider this an expedited request under the FOIA as this information is urgently required to 
inform the public about actual federal government activity, namely the role the federal government 
played and is playing in response to the Japan nuclear crisis and whether there are implications for 
reactors in the U.S. 
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As a representative of the news media I am only required to pay for the direct cost of duplication after the first 
100 pages. 

I agree to pay reasonable duplication fees for the processing of this request in an amount not to exceed $50. 
However, please notify me prior to your incurring any expenses in excess of that amount. 

If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions by reference to specific exemptions 
of the act. I will also expect you to release all segregable portions of otherwise exempt material. I, of course, 
reserve the right to appeal your decision to withhold any information or to deny a waiver of fees. 

As I am making this request as a journalist and this information is of timely value, I would appreciate your 
communicating with me by telephone or email, rather than by mail, if you have questions regarding this request. 

I look forward to your reply within 20 business days, as the statute requires. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Hannah Marie Northey 

Hannah M. Northey 
Reporter 
hnorthey@eenews.net 
202-446-0468 (p) 
202-737-5299 (f) 
202-419-9123 (c) 
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